
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are excited to let you know that next week, the children will be writing their letters 
to Santa! As part of this festive tradition, we would like to send these letters to the North 
Pole, and to ensure they get there, we kindly ask that you send in an envelope for your 
child, with your address on the back and a stamp attached. 

 

Please send the envelope in with your child next week, by Friday, 29th November. 

 

On Tuesday 3rd December, we will be walking to a local post box to send the letters, and 
we would love to have some parent volunteers to accompany us. Please let us know by 
emailing me at sfear@birches.staffs.sch.uk if you are available to help. 

 

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to a magical time as the children 
write their special letters to Santa! 

 

Many thanks  

Mrs Fear  

  

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 


